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I oppose SB 210 and urge you to do the same.  Oregon has had voting by mail for 

decades and there has been absolutely no evidence of widespread fraud.  In 

contrast, mail-in voting results in better voter turnout and improved accessibility in 

voting to those in more marginalized communities that face barriers to in person 

voting.  As a country founded on the principles of democracy and enacting the will of 

the people, we should be lowering barriers to voting whenever we can reasonably do 

so.  There is simply no reason to overturn a system that has worked well and 

continues to work well for the citizens of Oregon.  Vote no on SB 210 


